
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
TO:  Members, Committee on Educational Planning, Policies, and Programs 
 
FROM: Alan Mabe 
 
DATE: June 2, 2010 
 
SUBJECT: UNC Degree Program Proposals 
 
 
Background: There are three proposed new bachelor’s programs (3A) and five 
proposed new master’s programs (3B).  These have all been presented and 
discussed in a disciplinary panel and further review and discussion has taken place 
at General Administration.   
  
Jurisdictional Authority: The Code 100.1, 301 C: “It [Committee on Educational 
Planning, Policies, and Programs] shall receive the advice and recommendations 
of the President and make recommendations to the Board in all areas pertaining to 
the development of a coordinated system of higher education in North Carolina, 
including…the review of requests for the initiation of new degree programs and 
recommendations for the termination of existing programs….” 
 
Issues Involved:  Issues specific to each program are discussed in the individual 
narratives. 
 
Recommended Action:  While all of these are recommended for the various 
actions, the individual recommendations are contained at the end of each narrative. 
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